Morgan County Health Department

180 S. Main Street, Suite 252

Public Health Martinsville, IN 46151-1988
Morgan County Phone: 765-342-6621 Fax: 765-342-1062
Attn: Parents and Guardians: March 13, 2020

RE: Covid-19 precautions

While there have been no confirmed cases of Covid-19 in the Morgan County area, the schools are
taking strict precautions to prevent transmission. As of yesterday, March 12, 2020, MSD of Martinsville
made the decision it was in the best interest of the students, faculty and community to cancel school
starting March 16, 2020 thru March 20, 2020, with spring break being the following week. We
recommend that local daycare/preschools as well be closed March 16-March 29, returning March 30,
2020, barring any new developments.

At this time the Morgan County Health Department feels it is in the best interest of everyone to follow
the school districts lead to protect our children and staff. | understand that this may be difficult for many

parents/guardians as you rely on these services. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding
during the time.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the local health department at the number listed
above.
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Paul Broderick, DO
Morgan County Health Department
Health Officer



